
From: Derek Dudek 
Sent: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 10:36 AM 
To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jbunn@London.ca>; Gonyou, Kyle <kgonyou@london.ca>; Greguol, Michael 
<mgreguol@london.ca>; Dent, Laura <ldent@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] LACH - December Meeting 
 
Hello Jerri, Kyle, Michael, and Laura, 
I just wanted to let you know that the December meeting of LACH will be my last.  I've decided that a 
decade (or close to it) is a long enough time to be involved, and am going to look at some new avenues 
for volunteering. 
I have thoroughly enjoyed my time on the committee and it has been a pleasure working with you all.  I 
think we've done some amazing work over the years and will be excited to see where things go 
next...albeit from a distance. 
 
If I recall correctly, we elect a new chair at the December meeting.  Can you confirm?  I'd like to reach 
out to a potential person to nominate. 
 
Thanks all and don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 


